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Roy B. snapp, jecretariat July 9, 1953

H, C. Brown, Jr., ixecutive Officer
Division of Biology and Medicine

LLTTCR 7R0M AJMISAL RaDFCRD RE PALLOUT OPIRATIOHS

SYHBOL: BME:HCB

There is attached for the information of the Commission a letter
to Dr. Bugher from Admiral Arthur W. Radford, Commander in Chief
Pacific and United ,tates Flest, dated June 26, 1953 regarding
fallout operations.

Attachment
Ltr frm AWRadford dtd 6/26/53
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